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ANGUILLA FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION
 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
GH/tbb 

Via: Email 

7 October 2014 

Dear Service Provider, 

Re: Consultation with key stakeholders on the draft Insurance Regulations 

On Thursday, 2 October 2014, the Executive Council agreed to the publishing of the enclosed 
draft Insurance Regulations for consultation with stakeholders. 

We request that you provide your comments on the enclosed by Friday, 7 November 2014. 
These should be forwarded to the attention ofTina Bryan-Bannister, Head of AMLlCFT & Legal 
Services, at the following email address:info@afse.ai. 

Your participation in this important initiative is appreciated. 

/ 
Gerry Halischuk 

Director 
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